0. Georgia 30830
Telephone 404 724-8114
404 554-9961

Vogtie Project

March 12, 1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation FPile: X7BC35
Attention: Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Chief Log: GN-545
Licensing Branch #4

Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

washington, D.C. 20555

REF: DENTON TO FOSTER, DATED 2/19/85; ADDITIONAL HYDROLOGIC ENGINEERING
QUESTIONS; ADENSAM TO FOSTER, DATED JANUARY 22, 1985, CLARIFICA-
TION OF HYDROLOGIC ENGINEERING OPEN ITEMS

NRC DOCKET NUMBERS 50-424 AND 50-425
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NUMBERS CPPR-108 AND CPPR-109
VOGTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT - UNITS 1 AND 2

REQUEST FOR SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION

DSER OPEN ITEM 112 - GROUNDWATER

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed for your review are six (6) copies of supplemental information
requested by your staff in the referenced letters and in the DSER
concerning ground water conditions at the VEGP site.

If your staff requires any additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

. A. Baile ]

Project uicensinq Manager
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R. A. Thomas
G. P, Trowbridge, Esquire
J. B, Joiner, Esquire
C. A. Stangler
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M. A, Miller
L T. Gucwa
G. Bockhold, Jr.
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